
                                             
 

 
JOB POSTING: 

STAFF ATTORNEY 
POSTED JULY 20, 2024 

 
 
Florida Health Justice Project (FHJP) is a statewide, not-for-profit organization engaged in a 
range of advocacy strategies to expand healthcare access and promote health equity for 
marginalized and vulnerable Floridians.  We are seeking an attorney with at least 2 years of 
experience in litigation or as a judicial clerk. 
 
The new attorney will be working with FHJP’s legal director to develop and execute new 
strategies needed to secure the health care rights of vulnerable Floridians. Work will include: 
handling of Medicaid matters, impact litigation as well as administrative advocacy. The position 
will also involve working with FHJP’s advocacy director to develop self-help and other advocacy 
tools (Advocates’ Guides, fact sheets, and white papers) to expand access to healthcare and 
coverage.  
 
REQUIREMENTS: The candidate should be passionate about social justice, have excellent legal 
analysis and writing skills, and be a member of the Florida Bar.   
 
SALARY & BENEFITS: $65,000-90,000, dependent on experience. Great work environment, 
flexible schedule, remote work, and generous benefits.  
 
FHJP has a strong commitment to diversity, and we encourage candidates of all backgrounds to 
apply.  
 
If interested, please send a cover letter, resume, writing sample and contact information for 
two (2) references to ortiz@floridahealthjustice.org with subject line: Attorney Position.  
 
Applications will be accepted through August 30, 2024. 
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